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KHDA Satisfaction Surveys - Follow-up  

  
Dear Parents,  
 
Earlier this term, the Digital Dubai Authority (DDA) shared the KHDA Satisfaction Surveys with 
parents and students. These surveys play a vital role in gathering feedback that supports the 
ongoing improvement of education across Dubai. 
 
If you haven’t had a chance to complete the survey yet, we kindly ask you to take a few moments to 
do so. The survey links were sent directly to your registered email addresses by DDA. Your input is 
incredibly valuable in identifying areas of growth and recognizing the successes we have achieved 
together as a school community. 
 
We greatly appreciate your time and participation. Please note that the deadline to submit the 
survey is June 27, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 


